
 

 Happy New  Year!  

The children in year 4 have made a fantastic start to 2022, with lots of happy 
smiles, hard work and focus in all our classes.  

We have started our Egyptian Topic ‘Tomb Raiders’ and are all looking forward to 
our trip  to Norwich Castle at the end of the month where the children will spend 
the day immersed in learning about Egyptians and the rights and wrongs of inves-
tigating historical sites.  

The children will need a packed lunch and drink for their trip to the Castle Muse-
um, preferably in disposable packaging please.  

There are some great websites for children about Egyptians. Take a look at   
http://www.ancientegypt.co.uk    for some super facts and images. 

YEAR FOUR 

Homework Each Week 

Just a reminder that the fol-

lowing must be  completed 

each week: 

1. Minimum of 3 x 15 min 
reading sessions 

2. Minimum of 2 x 10/15 min sessions on TT 
Rockstars/Numbots 
3. Minimum of 2 x 10/15 min ses-
sions on Spelling Shed 
+ Optional Homework. 

Please could all children have a change of footwear and a coat to wear 
outside during the next half-term. It would also be advisable for them to 

have a number of layers (vest, shirt and sweatshirt) as we are still keeping 
windows open in the classrooms and it does get chilly!  

Reminder: Malorie and Seacole are swimming on Thursdays this half-term so only 
need  to wear their indoor P.E. kits to school on a Wednesday. 

This week we have been learning how to mul-
tiply 1 digit by 2 and 3 digits. We are using an 
expanded column method for the first time. 
Here is an example for you if you are able to 
support at home.  

          4   6                               

     X        5 

           3  0  ( 5 x 6) 

      2  0  0   (5 x 40) 

      

      2  3   0 


